
Warner, Christopher (Law 

8/16/2011 11:13:39 AM
From:
Sent:

'DeAngelis, Regina' (regina.deangelis@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
. RedactedDietz, Sidney (/Q=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); 

Redacted
Cc:

Keane, Dennis
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DMK5); Crosby, Matthew 
(matthew.crosby@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bee:
Subject: RE: Two Week Extension of Time to Comply with Ordering Paragraph 2 Rate Tariff 

Advice Filing, D. 11-07-029, R. 09-08-009

Thank you, will do!

From: DeAngelis, Regina [mailto:regina.deangelis@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2011 10:26 AM
To: Warner, Christopher (Law)_____ i
Cc: Crosby, Matthew;[Redacted '
Subject: RE: Two Week Extension of Time to Comply with Ordering Paragraph 2 Rate Tariff Advice 
Filing, D. 11-07-029, R. 09-08-009

; Keane, Dennis; Dietz, Sidney

Mr. Warner, please forward your request to the Service List. Call me with any questions. I will get back 
to you as soon as possible. Thank you.

Regina M. DeAngelis

Administrative Law Judge

California Public Utilities Commission

415.703.2011

From: Warner, Christopher (Law) [mailto:GW5@pge.com]
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2011 5:52 PM
To: DeAngelis, Regina______
Cc: Crosby, Matthew:[Redacted 
Subject: Two Week Extension of Time to Comply with Ordering Paragraph 2 Rate Tariff Advice Filing, 
D. 11-07-029, R. 09-08-009

Keane, Dennis; Dietz, Sidney

Dear Judge DeAngelis-

SB GT&S 0300543

mailto:regina.deangelis@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:matthew.crosby@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:regina.deangelis@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:GW5@pge.com


The purpose of this email is to request a short (two week) extension of time to file PG&E's Tier 2 advice 
letter to modify its Electric Rates Tariff Schedule E-9(B) in compliance with Ordering Paragraph 2 of 
D.11-07-029, the recent Phase 2 Electric Vehicle policy decision issued by the CPUC on July 25. The 
ordering paragraph requires PG&E to file its revised tariffs within 60 days of the effective date of the 
decision, which was July 14, but the decision was not publicly issued until 11 days iater, on July 25. 
PG&E is supportive of the tariff revision, but because of the delay in issuance of the decision and the 
vacation schedules of our rate design personnel, we are requesting a short extension of time to comply.

For these reasons, we respectfully request that the due date for filing our tariff changes under Ordering 
Paragraph 2 be extended from September 12 (60 days from effective date) to September 26 (two 
months and one day from issuance date).

Thank you for consideration of this request, and please feei free to contact me if you have any 
questions.

Chris Warner

PG&E Law Department

415-973-6695

SB GT&S 0300544


